Rafi Miah

From: Joe Dwek
Sent: 10 February 2022 10:16
To: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning Application Number 2021/3225/P -

Dear Camden Council
| object strongly to the proposed application which sets a terrible and irremovable precedent for high rise building

on the edge of Hampstead Heath. The six towers proposed will have an overwhelming adverse impact on the
openness of the Heath, the skyline from Parliament Hill. Furthermore the grossly excessive density of the scheme
with very little green space would have a terrible effect on the the neighbourhood.

Yours Sincerely

Joe Dwek, 35 Frognal London NW3 6YD



